GARLIC MUSTARD PULLING PROJECT
MANY HANDS MAKE LIGHT WORK. CAN YOU LEND A HAND?
TUESDAY, APRIL 23, 9:00 A.M.-10:00 AM. &
SATURDAY, APRIL 27,9:00 AAM.-10:00 A.M.

La Crescent's Natural Resources Advisory Group is again looking for
volunteers to pull more invasive garlic mustard at Vetsch Park. No
experience needed! You just sit on the ground and pull out the pesky
weed and tfoss into plastic garbage bags provided.

Meet us at the Vetsch Park parking lot at 722 N 2nd St and we'll take a
short walk to the site. Bring gardening gloves, hand dandelion removers,
knee pads or knee cushions. Wear long pants and long sleeves -
and be sure to spray up and dress for the weather.

We hope to see you there for a fun hour of combating garlic mustard's
creep in our beautiful bluffland park!



